
of meeting at least a few North-East 
Section members in Wales. 

Annual Draw 
The Annual Draw for 1962 will be 

run on the "News of the World" P.G.A. 
Match Play Championship to be held 
at Walton Heath Golf Club from 3rd to 
8th September, 1962. 

Prizes will again be to the value of 
£100 and tickets will be 6d. each in 
books of five. These should reach 
Section Secretaries during this month. 

It was very encouraging last year to 
note the increased sale of tickets; how-
ever, as I mentioned before, there is still 
plenty of scope for improvement and it 
is hoped for an even better result this 
year. 

C. H. Dix. 

A VERY LONG TIME 
"Since golf was played with a feather-

stuffed gutty which was clouted with a 
cleek, women have been agitating for 
some recognition on the course " 

Scottish Daily Mail, 10th April. 
There was, however, much more agita-

tion about the rubber-cored feathery. 

FILL UP, DETACH A N D POST THIS FORM AT O N C E TO:— 
H O N . SECRETARY, B.G.G.A., A D D I N G T O N C O U R T GOLF CLUB, 

FEATHERBED LANE, ADDINGTON, C R O Y D O N , SURREY. 

B.G.G.A. ANNUAL TOURNAMENT 1962 
Pyle & Kenfig Golf Club, Porthcawl, Glamorganshire, 

on 13th, 14th and 15th August. 
Please enter my name as a competitor and send me the full programme and 

conditions of the competition and draw sheet when published. 

NAME (Block Letters) 

ADDRESS 

CLUB B.G.G.A. SECTION 

HANDICAP at (Course) SSS 
Place X in box if eligible for Artisan Medal CZ] 
Place X in box if eligible for Coming of Age Cup (60 and over) GUI 
Place X in box if requiring a caddy car 1st day CD 

2nd day • 
3rd day • • 

ENTRIES CLOSE 30th J U N E 

HON. SECRETARY'S NOTES 

I T IS WITH GREAT PLEASURE 
that I welcome the return to the British 
Golf Greenkeepers' Association of the 
North-East Section which has, for some 
years, been operating independently. I 
know all members share my feelings. 
The Association will be all the stronger 
for their return and I hope that they 
will feel the benefit of a link with green-
keepers everywhere. 

Although our Annual Tournament is 
to be held at Pyle & Kenfig this year, I 
sincerely hope we shall have the pleasure 


